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1 CAIRD PARK STADIUM - REPLACEMENT HAMMER CAGE (AN191-2009) 
 
In order to enhance the rating of the stadium to hold events, a replacement hammer cage is required 
to be supplied and installed.  This will include the removal of the existing cage which does not meet 
the recognised standards of the UK Athletics.  The new cage will be to the appropriate specification 
which will encourage more use of the facility. 
 
Dundee City Council approached three specialist suppliers to have these works carried out: detailed 
below are the estimates obtained:- 
 
Newff Athletic Equipment Ltd £20,585 
  
Pro Athletics LTD £18,485 
 
Stadia Sports Supplies - did not quote. 
 
The cost of these works can be met from the Quality of Life budget for 2009/2010. 
 
It is recommended the Committee approves the above works and awards the replacement hammer 
cage to Pro Athletics. 
 
 
 


